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PRESS RELEASE 
 

LEHMAN, LEE & XU SHENZHEN OFFICE FEATURED ON 
PBS’ NIGHTLY BUSINESS REPORT: CHINA’S NEW LABOR LAW 

 
 
Beijing, China – October 10, 2007 – Mr. Ryan Beers, Foreign Legal Counsel, and Mr. Aidan Hwuang, 
Senior Attorney, at Lehman, Lee & Xu’s Shenzhen office, were featured on PBS Nightly Business 
Report’s program on September 21, 2007. They discussed the impending Chinese labor law revisions, 
set to take effect on January 1, 2008. The revised law will introduce sweeping changes that offer 
stronger protections to workers and is one in a series of new laws passed by the government in order to 
bring China’s legal structure up to international standards.  
 
PBS Nightly Business Report is consistently television's most-watched evening business news program, 
providing award-winning news coverage to 2.6 million distinct viewers weekly in over 250 U. S. cities. A 
transcript of their discussion is available on the program’s website, at: 
http://www.pbs.org/nbr/site/onair/transcripts/070921c/. 
 
Lehman, Lee & Xu is a prominent Chinese corporate law firm with nearly twenty years’ experience 
assisting foreign clients in all aspects of doing business in China, including labor and employment issues. 
For legal assistance and advice regarding the labor issues in Guangdong province, please contact Ryan 
or Aidan on (86)(755) 2399 6188 or email: shenzhen@lehmanlaw.com  or our Beijing head office on 
(86)(10) 8532 1919 or email: mail@lehmanlaw.com. 
 
To learn more about the firm, please visit: http://www.lehmanlaw.com/. 
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